
Extension of 20mph zone – various roads in Thames Ditton 

Statement of Reasons 

The proposed speed limit adjustments on the roads in Thames Ditton are to 
encourage lower vehicle speeds and reduce the severity of any collisions by 
lowering the speed limit from 30mph to 20mph.  The scheme has been promoted by 
the locally elected member and complies with Surrey County Council’s Setting local 
speed limits policy. 

Delegated approval to proceed with these proposals and the associated TRO has 
been received from the Highways Engagement & Commissioning Manager. 

The speed limit is proposed to be lowered on the following roads: - 
(a) Speer Road – from the junction with St Nicholas Road in a northernly direction 

to the junction with Summer Road. 
(b) Summer Road – from its junction with the A309 Hampton Court Way to its 

junction with Ferry Works and Burton Court 
(c) Warwick Road – entire length 
(d) Warwick Gardens – entire length 
(e) Aragon Avenue – entire length 
(f) Queens Road – entire length 
(g) Alexandra Road – entire length 
(h) River Bank – entire length 
(i) Riversdale Road – entire length 

The roads in the proposed zone will be consolidated with those in the zone created 
by The Surrey County Council (Various Roads in Thames Ditton) (20 mph Speed 
Limit) Order 2003, so that they can be signed as a single zone. 


